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MERIT SYSTEM COMMISSION 
LAW ENFORCEMENT MERIT SYSTEM COUNCIL 

  
 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given that a quorum or more of the 

 
Members of the 

 
Pima County Merit System Commission /Law Enforcement Merit System Council 

 
may be in attendance 

 
                          From 12:00 P.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

 
Tuesday, December 10, 2019 

 
At a lunch location to be announced 

 
 
 
 

No official Pima County Merit System Commission/Law Enforcement Merit System Council business will be conducted. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


